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Friday 15th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Next Week Reminders  

 
I just wanted to remind you about the events taking place next week. 
 
Parents, family members and parishioners and warmly invited to join us for the Prayer Sessions, 
Carol Concert and Mass.  
 

Monday 18th December 
 

Y2 Advent Prayer Session 9.10am 

Tuesday 19th December 
 

Y1 Advent Prayer Session 9.10am 

Wednesday 20th December 
 

Reception Advent Prayer Session 9.10am 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Dinner Day and 2nd Christmas Jumper Day 
(Children to wear Christmas jumpers over their uniforms) 
If anyone would still like to donate to the Dougie Mac, please 
send any donations into school.  

Thursday 21st December  Whole School Carol Concert led by KS2 in the school hall 
9.30am.  

Friday 22nd December  
 

Whole School Mass 9.30am  

Friday 22nd December 
 

School closes for Christmas  

 
Next week we have an end of term treat for all of the children, they will have the opportunity to 
watch a virtual pantomime “Beauty and the Beast” together.  
 
We are looking forward to a busy and enjoyable week.  
 
Reminder that the children return to school on Tuesday 9th January, the school is closed for an 
INSET day on the Monday.  
 
We wish you all a very merry and holy Christmas from all at St. John’s.  
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rigby  
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